
 

TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 
VARIANCE HEARING 

AUGUST 15, 2023 
 

Chairperson, Dennis Bergeson, called the hearing to order at 5:50 PM with the Town Board plus 
4 town residents in attendance. 
 
This is for a variance for Craig Kopatz at N4510 Schacht Road, Marinette, WI.  Craig is looking to 
put up a garage.  The current house is 40’ from the road and he would like the garage to be in a 
similar position.     
 
There was discussion on this property.   
 
Audrey Guseck made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 PM.  Don Limberg seconded the 
motion.  Roll Call:  Audrey Guseck – yes, Don Limberg – yes, Dennis Bergeson – yes.  Meeting 
adjourned.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Linstad, Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


